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The April meeting of the HRSMS was held at the home of 
John Cheevers on the 10th, with 12 members in attendance. 
Under old business, the matter of club members manning the 
Mariners' Museum model shop was again discussed. Skipper 
Bill Clarke was requested to contact Museum staff verbally 
to make arrangements, in lieu of writing a formal letter. 
There seems to be a good deal of interest among the 
membership in manning the shop for about six weeks on 
weekends. 

Paris Aiken brought ITPA hull number five, the schooner 
VIRGINIA, and its drat;'igs fo cre'Tirg and discussion. 

Members are reminded that 1987 dues were payable in 
A)ril. If you have not yet done so, please arrange to make 
)ayraeut at theIay n eeting, or otherwise mail to the purser. 

The May meeting of the HRSMS will be held at the home of 
Skipper Bill Clarke, 196 Odd Road, Po(luoson (3(58-6809) at 
2000 hours on Friday May 22, not on May 15 as originally 
scheduled. Les McLeod is expected to attend again this 
year, and the strawberries promise to be ripe and sweet. 
Plan to attend, and bring something for show and tell. 

Skipper:. Bill Clarke 868-6809 
First Mate:. John Cheevers 875-0732 
Purser: Bill Fox 253-0310 


